
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 

DWS in partnership with Denmark's Ministry of Environment and Food 

to address issues Industrial Water efficiency 

 

30 March 2017 

The Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS) will deliver a presentation on its enabling 

policy for industrial water efficiency during a workshop to be hosted by the Royal Danish 

Embassy. The workshop facilitated by National Cleaner Production Centre South Africa 

(NCPC-SA) will announce plans on its Industrial Water Efficiency Project. 

 

Expected benefits from Industrial Water Efficiency project include those of reduced water 

costs and water disposal costs and the creation of inward investment opportunities due to 

incurred savings. 

 

Various keynote speakers from organizations such as the Water Research Commission and 

Nestle will address delegates on issues of industrial efficiency initiatives. 

 

Media is invited as follows: 

Date : Thursday, 30 March 2017 

Time : 08h30 

Venue : Grundfos, 16 Lascelles Road, Germiston, Johannesburg  

 
For media conformations please contact please contact Maduvha Maseda on 063 251 9494 /  
 
masedam@dws.gov.za  or Lucky Makgaringe on 082 908 2994 /  
 
makgarengil@dws.gov.za    
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